
Tomorrow, Givaudan holds Half Year Conference in Zurich

As of 5 September 2002, 13.00 CET, the presentation and main Q&A's of Givaudan's Half Year
Presentation in Zurich will be available.

Fifty analysts and investors from Switzerland, the UK and USA are expected to attend the meeting.
Jürg Witmer, CEO, will elaborate on profitable growth strategies and Othmar Vock, CFO, will
present the highlights of the half year results. In the afternoon a facultative plant tour in Dübendorf
(Fragrance Research and Flavours Europe) will be organised for the attendees.

 

For further information please contact:
Peter Wullschleger, Givaudan Media Relations
5, chemin de la Parfumerie, CH-1214 Vernier
T +41 22 780 90 93, F +41 22 780 90 90
E-mail: peter_b.wullschleger@givaudan.com
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